
May is the month to be 
water aware

Mark May 13 on your calendar and join us at EID!

May is “Water 
and Watershed
Awareness” 
month, and you
can benefi t from 
a host of water
effi ciency programs offered by 
EID in May and year round.

EID’s “take-a-toilet-home” 
event occurs on May 13 at our
Customer Appreciation Day 
BBQ. Through this residential/
multi-family toilet distribution 
program, you can purchase
ultra-low fl ow toilets for $25 to
replace toilets installed during
or before 1992.

For more information about
all current programs, visit the
Water Effi ciency section of our 
website (www.eid.org) under
“Customer Service” or call
(530) 642-4126.

drought preparation, 
environmental
protection, customer 
service, and water 
effi ciency programs. 

We made the
issues you identifi ed 
the focus of EID’s 
Annual Strategic
Planning Workshop 
in mid-January, 2005.
Several members
of the community
joined our staff to
map out ways to

Our 3rd annual Customer Appreciation Day BBQ is set for May 13, from 10 am to 3 pm, at EID’s Customer Service 
Building (2890 Mosquito Road, Placerville). We invite you to join 
us for hot dogs and drinks as we celebrate May as “Water and 
Watershed Awareness” month. Our History in Motion education 
exhibit will be on hand ̶ a great opportunity to learn about the 
history of water in the development of the county. EID staff will 
be there to discuss our on-going water effi ciency programs (read 
more about them on this page) and the full spectrum of EID’s 
operations. We look forward to seeing you on what promises to 
be a fun-fi lled and informative day. 

Your bill has a new look

All the
information you 
are used to seeing 
is still there, but 
we’ve added a
graph to show
your historical 

water consumption. If you have 
questions about the new bill
format call (530) 642-4000.

Water quality and reliability: top issues say EID customers

Results from EID’s September/October 2004 customer survey
clearly show that water quality and water reliability are top 
priorities across our service area. Next in importance are 

ensure that the issues
p yy

are well integrated into the District’s long-range planning and 
management.

Surveys went to all EID customers, and 17% were returned ̶ 
a high response rate by any standard! Our thanks go to all of you 
for participating. We encourage you to stay involved with your 
water utility. We are listening. If you would like more information
about the survey, please contact Dorine Kelly at (530) 642-4051.

Most Important Customer Issues
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